20th September 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

Further to my message in our last school Newsletter, I am pleased to attach the official papers relating to the current Parent Governor vacancies at St Bridget's.

If you are interested in serving as a Parent Governor and would like to discuss this prior to making your application then please do contact either;

Nick Ledingham (Chair of Governors) at nol@moco.co.uk or the

Headteacher via the clerk at <u>marriotts@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk</u>

Your applications should be handed in to school for the attention of Miss Marriott, Clerk to the Governors before 3.30pm on Friday 30^{th} September 2016

Neil Le Feuvre Headteacher

NB: All documents can be found on the school website at:

http://www.stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk/website/new parent governors application details /31301